From: Mata, Gina M. [mailto:Gina.Mata@chicagopolice.org] 
Sent: Monday, October 19, 2015 12:59 PM
To: Berlin, Steve
Subject: RE: CPD, NYPD and VRN Site Visit 2015 New York

Good Afternoon Steve,

Below are the listed personnel that have returned back from New York on Friday, October 16, 2015. The costs associated with this educational/training trip were covered by Institute for Intergovernmental Research (IIR) P.O. Box 12729, Tallahassee, FL 32317

Chief Robert J. Tracy

Chief Anthony Riccio

Chief John Escalante 

Below are the listed personnel that have also returned back from New York on Friday, October 16, 2016. The costs associated with this educational/training trip were covered by

CAN 3003 Washington Blvd, Arlington, VA 22201.

Deputy Chief Steven Caluris

Deputy Chief Jonathan Lewin

Thank you for your help. Please let me know if you need any other information.

Police Officer Gina Mata
Office of the Superintendent
